
20/08/2021 

MRS Debbie Banham 
ST 
NSW 
debbanham60@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Not at all happy with this development as it will interfere with traffic on the bends which is 
already a struggle to and from our home. Do not want to see this go ahead. 

Sent: 20/08/2021 4:17:18 PM
Subject: Online Submission


